
Community Facilities Sub-Committee
Wolfeboro Planning Board
2018 Master Plan Revision

August 30, 2018

MINUTES

Location: Conference Room, Planning Department, Town Hall

Members Present: Mike Hodder, Justin Marbury, John Thurston, Paul Whalen.

Staff Present: Matt Sullivan, Town Planner

The meeting was opened at 8:03 AM and adjourned at 9:40 AM.

The sub-committee considered the public comments received at the August 21 Master Plan Forum and 
discussed their disposition. It was decided to continue discussion of the following to the next sub-
committee meeting:

Comments concerning specific recommendations:
CF-8 & 9.
CF-14: Hodder to draft a sentence incorporating this concern, discussion to continue at next meeting.

Comments not tied to specific recommendations:
Architectural standards. Is this part of our remit?
Mast Landing (Town Docks). Should we acknowledge a need?
Cate Park (Town Parks). Is this part of our remit?
Spray Fields. Is this part of our remit?

It was decided that all other comments were already addressed in the sub-committee’s documents or 
were inexpedient to incorporate.

Hodder will canvass members for a convenient date to meet again following the conclusion of the 
upcoming holiday.

Mike Hodder

John Thurston


